
 

Dear  

Request for Information 

We refer to your request dated 13 February 2021 for information regarding the long term 
plan agenda.  

The information you have requested is below.  

1. On Page 88 of the agenda is the following table which shows a projected net operating 
deficit of $17.5M for the 2021/22 year. Can I please be provided with this figure for 
every year of the plan? 

Response – see table below 
 
 

 
 

2. Page 83 of the agenda shows that DLTP 2021-31 includes $355.4M in capital 
expenditure for Transport. Can I please have this figure broken down by investment in 
the different modes (i.e. general road, public transport, walking, cycling)? 

Response – We do not have these numbers as the portion of capital budgets spent on 
each mode has not been determined at this stage.  

 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 

18 March 2021 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on the 
Council’s website. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Hutt City Council 




